
 

 
 
NEWS RELEASE 
For immediate release: 8-30-2021 11:00 a.m.  
 

CITY HALL REOPENS TO PUBLIC 
 
As of today, August 30, 2021, City Hall is open to the public with normal business hours. 
The City & Borough of Wrangell greatly appreciates the assistance from the community 
while City Hall was closed due to impacts from COVID-19. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at City Hall. Please remember masks are currently required 
in City facilities, including City Hall. 
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